
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Hi Harry, 

Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org> 

Saturday, June 27, 2020 12:10 AM 

Harry Bernstein <riquerique@yahoo.com>; ECN, BalboaReservoirCompliance (ECN) 
<bal boareservoircompliance. ecn@sf gov. org> 

Re: a new question 

I wanted to let you know that I've received all of your recent questions and I'll prepare responses in one email for 

you early next week. 

Thanks, Leigh 

From: Harry Bernstein <riquerique@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 12:35 PM 
To: Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org> 
Subject: a new question 

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. 

At the PUC meeting, in the initial summary about the Balboa Reservoir, what did it mean that the PUC agreed to 
subsidize 33% of affordable housing (possibly with a reference to Proposition K? I really didn't understand what was 
meant. 

Thank you. 

Harry Bernstein 


